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AGREED BY:

(Officer who has delegated
authority to deal with such
an application)




Anita Vedi

From: Anita Vedi

Sent: 07 April 2015 12:10

To: 'Roger Kidd'

Subject: RE: 3 proposed houses in Cairngorm Close,Teddington
Dear Mr Kidd

| write to acknowledge receipt of your e-mail below and to advise that | will withdraw the application as requested.

Regards

Ms A Vedi

Planning Officer
Tel-020-8891-7300
Fax-020-8891-7789
a.vedi@richmond.gov.uk
www.richmond.gov.uk

From: Roger Kidd [mailto:kiddrnd@googlemail.com]

Sent: 27 March 2015 12:42

To: Anita Vedi

Cc: martinstain@hstain.com

Subject: 3 proposed houses in Cairngorm Close, Teddington

Following our recent telephone conversation we have been instructed by our client to WITHDRAW our
Planning Application for the construction of three houses in Cairngorm Close, Teddington, planning
reference 14/3999/FUL. We are proposing to resubmit a revised scheme following further discussions with
your department.

Regards,

Roger Kidd

for F.Lincoln
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